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  LOST CAT  

  

     

  

  A male long-hair gray and white cat was lost in the Winkler's Creek/Deck Hill area on
04/21/2009. He is not wearing a collar but he is micro-chipped. He weighs about 15 pounds and
his name is Sully. If you have seen this guy please call Evelyn at 262-3627.   

    

 1 / 1


